
 

 

4th May 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
3KG Trip to Chorlton High School Theatre 

 

3KG have been invited to come and watch a piece of live theatre at Chorlton High School as 
part of Chorlton Arts Festival. The play will take place on Thursday 24th May at 
10.00am.  The performance is called ‘The Amazing Thing.’  
 
We will be leaving school promptly at 9.00am and hope to return for dinner time at 12.30pm. 

School jumpers or polo shirts are to be worn for the trip. If a child arrives on a school trip 

without their school jumper they will be given either a jumper from the spares box or a high-vis 

jacket to wear. Please also ensure your child is wearing sensible shoes and a waterproof coat.  

 

As this is a local visit and we will be walking to Chorlton High School, permission slips are not 

required.  

 

Kind regards, 
 
Kelly Grant 
3KG Class Teacher 
 


